
 

 

URGENT NOTICE TO EXHIBITORS 

Due to circumstances beyond our control and 

the newly implemented COVID-19 protocols in 

the Province of Ontario, the Burlington Kennel 

& Obedience Club is cancelling their shows this 

weekend (Sept. 25-27, 2020). 

 

Refunds will be sent to exhibitors as soon as 

possible.   

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may 

cause and look forward to seeing everyone in 

2021. 

 

The Burlington Kennel 

and Obedience Club 


